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General Assembly of the 
Presbyterian Church 

in Canada

^f*HE Halifax Enter- 
I^Jy tainment Commit­

tee for the Presby­
terian General 

Assembly, in presenting 
this Booklet to the Com­
missioners, hope that 
their visit to this Atlantic 
gateway of the Dominion 
may be happy, that the 
Commissioners may en­
joy our exhilarating sea 
breezes, and that they 
may obtain a new idea 
of the importance of 
Halifax as one of the 
great cities of Canada.

ST. MATTHEW’S CHURCH,
HALIFAX, N. S.

1910.


